
Good Afternoon, 

At approximately 2:15 pm, a note was discovered at the Mt. View complex, with threatening language.  
Out of an abundance of caution, we are evacuating the building to ensure student and staff safety.  If 
you are picking your child up as part of your daily routine, you will be directed to where to go upon 
arrival.  Students who ride the bus will be sent home on their regular route as soon as possible and as 
close to the normal drop-off time as possible.  Additionally, information will be sent out following the 
investigation into this incident.  We appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding as we work to 
first ensure everyone’s safety and then determine the facts of this incident. 


